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OUR SURGERY WILL BE CLOSED FROM
SATURDAY 21T DECEMBER AND WE WILL
REOPEN AT 8:30AM ON THURSDAY 2ND
JANUARY

In case of an emergency call 000,
alternatively call the afterhours Doctor on
8724 6300

The staff from St Martin’s Village Medical Centre wish you a very
Merry Christmas and a safe and Happy New Year.
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